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The next reqularly gcheduled meeting of The Delaware Valley Historic Radio Club is
Tuesday, March 8th at 7:30pm at our usual location, North Penn Amusements on Main Strcecet
in Souderton. g o — :

Since the February meeting was cancelled due to severe weather, we have some catching
up to do. Cn our agenda for March, discussion of the Summer Swapmeet, Club T“SQirtSr progre
on our group restoration project, Show & Tell, and our cutomary egquipment auctlolni.

There's still quite a few members who have yet to pay their dues for 1994. If you wis!
to remain in good standing, recieve your membership card and continue to get The oacillatp:
every month, but can attend the March meeting, send your 85 to DVHRC President Jay Daveler.
PO Box 624, Landale, PA 19446.

FRON: THE DYHRRL =MATI1BAG

Having given up on shoveling, salking, chipping and slipping, your editor chose to
forego the never-—eding mountains of snop to attack yet another pile: The mountains of
magazines, newspapers, catalogs and junk mail that's accumulated since the holidays.
Supricsingly, we enearthed a couple of items which may.be of interest to the DVHRC.

In a letter to the editor of Radio World, a broadcast engineering trade journal, it
was revealed that the makers of Little Debbie Snack Cakee had a mail-in offer for a nifty
crystal radio kit for $5.95 plus postage and proof-Of-purchase. We ordered two, one to
assemble and the other to keep N.I.B. for posterity. Hurry! Offer ends 8/31/94.

Another catalog whicl caught our eye came from The Time-Warner/Sony Music Exchange.
It's mestly a mail order source for tapes and CD's, but they alse offer some attractive
gift items for the collector that has everything: A pair of black coffee mugs with a color
ful reproduction of the label from "Radio” brand coffee goes for $16.925. For §$19.95, you
can get a Jimited edition enameled cathedral radio lavel pin, handcrafted and signed by
designer Robert Kaufman. For a copy of the catalog, call 1-800-521-0042.

B-FT8-=SAND "PI-ELLES

HOT FLASHI! Pete Grave reports that we have secured the Tyro Grange Hall in Buck-~
ingham, PA for our Summer Swapmeet. The date is Sunday, June 26th. We've got a lot of leac
time to promote the event in advance and it's sure to fill up fast, so make plans to
reserve your space (inside or out) at the March meeting......The Winter of '94 has slowed
progress on our restoration project mentioned .in last month's Oscillator, but work 15 well
underway and will surely be ready to raffle off at the June Mect. Call Jay Daveler if
you'd like to help out.....We saw a lot of DVHRC'ers at the NJARC meet in Hightstown.

Even more suprising was the number of members who made the trek up to Massachusetts for
the New England Winter Meet the very next dayl.....Interested in a really serious roadtriy
Seven radio clubs from Pennsylvanla, West Virginia, New York and Maryland are joining
forces for (Radic) Spring Fever IT March 26th at the Washington, PA Fairgrounds near

Pittsburgh......Got items to share wlth The Club? Fax them to Mike Koste at The Oscillato:
(215) 483-6060.....5ee you at the Mar=' wietins!
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Historic Radio Club

P.O. Box 624
Lansdale PA, 19444
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AMPTTEOUE: (RAD 10O

SWAPMEET & FLEA MARKET

SUNDAY JUNE 26
8am—2pm
~ TYRO GRANGE HALL
Routes 413 and 202

Buckingham (Bucks County) Pennsylvania

Convenient to Peddler's Village, New Hope and Lambertville
Antique Shopping Districts

FOR MORE INFORMATION AND

DEALER REGISTRATION CALL

(215) 646-6488
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